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Subject: Details of Building Permit

From: Justin Hass <justin@lacrossemail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 3:58 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: RE: Letter J&A

Fenigor is building a new area for Lee Enterprises/La Crosse Tribune and the City of Lacrosse Parks & Rec. The City of
Lacrosse will be quite simple. We are dividing area with one wall {nothing structural) and reworking some HVAC,
painting, plumbing and flooring. The Lacrosse Tribune is a total renovation. In demolition, we removed 12 office spaces
and redesigned and putting 11 rooms/offices back in (none are structural). All new HVAC, electrical, adding men’s and
women'’s bathroom, updating all fire systems, floors, etc. It will be awesome with doing modern with historical. We have
already this spring replaced 19 windows on first floor. If you need further information or take tour let me know. Thanks

Justin T Hass

The Fenigor Group LLc
1501 St Andrew St C101
La crosse Wi 54601

Justin@Lacrossemail.com
608-785-2128



